THE UNIVERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES
THE UNIVERSITY
LIVERPOOL

TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022

24 September 1969

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT :
PROFESSOR G. W. RIBBANS

Dear Ron,

Many thanks for your letter of 17th. I'm delighted you
have the Conference arrangements so well in hand, and write
only to make the following suggestions,

1. When you send out circulars, will you please send one to the
girl who has had one of the ACS scholarships this year and
is still in London. She is

Srta.laria Josefa 0livé Pérez,
Cecil Residential Club, Room 4D, 195 North Gower 3t.,Euston R4,
London NW 1,

2. On the assumption that Matthew and Forey are not going to
reply soon, will you start on Linehan? I had a half, well, maybe
a8 quarter promise, from him that he would talk, on the Lateran
Reforms in the Corona de Aragdn; and with a little pressure I
think he would,

3. Remember Alan's suggestion about circulating information
about the conference among the London Medieval Society membbrs.

No more news for now. I am full of admiration for your
summer's efforts, having spent 20 minuhes the other day trans-
planting a bush - an unsatisfying occupation. Spain was fine;
I did almost no work in 7 weeks of sunshine ; and shall return
for Oct 20-22 jamboree.

All best wishes,

Joset




